Synod 2020

Please email your replies to the Parish Office <u>sted-mund.leigh@rcaol.org.uk</u> and your responses will be sent to us for collation. Please have your responses to us by Wednesday 9th December.

Many thanks from your Synod Representatives.

ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY

Now is the time of year that we would be having our Christmas collection for the S.V.P. This year more than ever there are families in our parish, who will be struggling to make ends meat, especially over the Christmas period. Please, if you are able to help, put your donation in an envelope marked S.V.P. and drop in off at either Sacred Heart or St Joseph's. Thank you for your continued help.

CHRISTMAS FLOWER MEMORIAL

Every year, at St Joseph's church there has been a Christmas Flower Memorial and the names of our loved ones displayed on Our Lady's Altar. Unfortunately, this year, because of Covid –19 this will not be possible. However if you would like to contribute to the flowers, you can still make a donation but do not include any names. All the flowers on the Altar over Christmas and throughout the year will be the tribute and a Sanctuary Lamp will burn over the Christmas Period for all our loved ones. Thank you.

Synod 2020

As Synod Representatives, we have been tasked with asking you to reflect on the Proposals that came out of last year's discussions. We would ask you, if possible, to visit https://synod2020.co.uk/proposals and look at what the options are for next year's Synod meeting. You are invited to pray so which will help you to discern what you think are the most important ideas for our Church in this area. After you have the read the proposals, please select <a href="https://www.meeting.online.com/discourse-reple.com/disc

Please email your replies to the Parish Office sted-mund.leigh@rcaol.org.uk and your responses will be sent to us for collation. Please have your responses to us by Wednesday 9th December.

Many thanks from your Synod Representatives.

ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY

Now is the time of year that we would be having our Christmas collection for the S.V.P. This year more than ever there are families in our parish, who will be struggling to make ends meat, especially over the Christmas period. Please, if you are able to help, put your donation in an envelope marked S.V.P. and drop in off at either Sacred Heart or St Joseph's. Thank you for your continued help.

CHRISTMAS FLOWER MEMORIAL

Every year, at St Joseph's church there has been a Christmas Flower Memorial and the names of our loved ones displayed on Our Lady's Altar. Unfortunately, this year, because of Covid –19 this will not be possible. However if you would like to contribute to the flowers, you can still make a donation but do not include any names. All the flowers on the Altar over Christmas and throughout the year will be the tribute and a Sanctuary Lamp will burn over the Christmas Period for all our loved ones. Thank you.